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3 PLANNING AND TRANSPORTATION DEPARTMENT - REDESIGNATION OF POSTS 
(AN181-2005) 

 
Reference is made to Article I of the minute of meeting of the Personnel Committee of 9th February, 
2004, wherein a report on Building Control Career Grade Structure was approved.  Approval was 
given for  the redesignation of seven posts of Building Control Officer to Building Control Surveyor.  In 
addition, two posts of Senior Building Control Officer were redesignated to Senior Building Control 
Surveyor. 
 
The Building (Scotland) Act 2003, which comes into force 1st May, 2005, changes the delivery of the 
Building Control Service.  The Scottish Building Standards Agency has been established to administer 
the new system, and in recognition, approval is sought to redesignate the posts as follows: 
 
Team Leader (Building Control) to Team Leader (Building Standards) 
Senior Building Control Surveyor to Senior Building Standards Surveyor 
Building Control Surveyor to Building Standards Surveyor 
 
There are no financial implications arising from this recommendation. 
 
 


